

Woodfall Primary School Woodfall Lane Little Neston CH64 4BT t 0151 338 2288

f 0151 353 1402

w www.woodfall.cheshire.sch.uk

e admin@woodfall.cheshire.sch.uk

22 May 2014

Dear Parents/Carers

## Delamere Outdoor Education Centre Residential Visit

We would like to remind you about the meeting for you and your children on Tuesday 3 June 2014 at 3.30pm. Mr Lowry and Mrs Kirkbright will give a slide show and talk about the centre and the activities that your child can look forward to. There will be a question and answer session and the opportunity to speak to the staff who will accompany the children. At this meeting you will receive an information pack including a kit list and medical form.

Class 2KT accompanied by Mrs Kirkbright, Mrs Tobin, Mr Lowry and other members of staff will leave school on Wednesday 25 June and return to school by 3.00pm on Thursday 26 June.

Class 2RL accompanied by Mrs Hough and other members of staff will leave school on Thursday 26 June and return to school by 3.00pm on Friday 27 June.

May we also remind you that any outstanding balances must be paid by Friday 20 June 2014. We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Yours sincerely

Pllowy

Mr Lowry, Mrs Tobin & Mrs Kirkbright

Class Teachers

Mrs Helen Hough Headteacher















